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CLASS CANCELATIONS
Nov. 25th - Nov. 29th

Dear Starz Families,

As we prepare to spend time with those we love most, we wanted to let you
know that we will be closed for classes (11/25 - 11/29). We will do make-
up days for Wed, Nov 25th and Thurs, Nov 26th. Office staff will notify you
on when these make-ups will be. We will open back up 11/30.

Also, Please note that we will not be open for Fun Jumps during this time.
We can't wait to see you after the holiday! Visit our website for new dates
and times for Fun Jumps.

If you have any question please do not hesitate to ask or visit the Starz
website at www.starzgym.com

HAVE A VERY HAPPY THANKSGIVING FROM ALL OF US HERE AT STARZ!

November 2020

21 Days Closed





